
THE Dumbell Man completes High School Project 

San Diego, CA. November 1, 

2008 – Kearny High School 

received a boon from the San 

Diego Chargers Football team 

in the form of a grant for the 

purchase of new exercise 

equipment. The new 900 

square foot fitness center 

features a complete strength 

training circuit for the physical 

education classes. 

The Dumbell Man Fitness Equipment was contracted to design, supply and service the room which 

features the new Cybex VR1 strength training equipment. The VR1 line is built in the USA and 

offers quality design, a small footprint and an affordable price.

Patty Peisner, Athletic Director stated, “The Dumbell Man provided outstanding service and allowed 

our grant to maximize the opportunity to get the best possible fitness center for our school.”

The Dumbell Man is a leading provider of commercial exercise equipment in California and Nevada. 

Understanding the diverse needs of customers has led to successful business relationships for over 

20 years. For more information, please visit the company's web site at  www.dumbellman.com.
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